Mr David Elmore

Planning Department

Welwyn Hatfield Bough Council
The Campus

Welwyn Garden City

Herts AL8 BAE

2 August 2018

Dear David

58 Plough Hill EN6 4DS (your ref 6/2018/1225/FULL)

Following our telephone conversation | have amended the elevations to reflect the agreed
height of 8.750m on drawing no DB/JC/205D.

I also confirm that following a pre- application meeting and a report dated 20 April 2018 we
have now amended the planning application drawings to cover the recommendation made.

| also confirm your Email dated 1 August 2018 in which you state that following the receipt of
the amended drawing today the application will be recommended for approval.

In regard to the re-consultation with the neighbours due to the dormers and the slight
increase in height which was suggested by the planning department we do agree to the 10
day time frame extension. But must ask why this was not done earlier.

Yours sincerely

Enc




